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Chairperson of the Committee 

against Torture  

Mr. Jens Modvig 

cat@ohchr.org  
 

 

Dear Mr. Modvig! 
 

 

I take this opportunity to express the assurance of my highest consideration to 

You and to inform the following.   

Taking into consideration that the Committee against Torture has postponed 

consideration of Ukraine's seventh periodic report on the implementation of the UN 

Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or 

Punishment, as well as private meetings with national human rights institutions, 

including the Ukrainian Parliament Commissioner for Human Rights, for July-

August 2021, I’m sending You the information of the Commissioner, acting as a 

national preventive mechanism on the implementation of the UN Convention against 

Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment (added).  

I express my readiness to discuss this information and the human rights 

situation in Ukraine as a whole. 

I hope to strengthen our further cooperation. 

 

 
 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Commissioner           Liudmyla Denisova 
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